
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Date: January 7, 2021 

 

Re: Exclusion notice for students who have not received and submitted a flu vaccine record 

 

In accordance with N.J.A.C. 8:57-4 19 Children six months through 59 months of age attending any licensed 

child-care center or preschool facility on or after September 1, 2008 shall annually receive at least one dose 

of influenza vaccine between September 1 and December 31 of each year. 

This serves as an exclusion notice for all students who have not yet received the influenza (flu) vaccine. 

The deadline to receive the influenza (flu) vaccine was December 31st, 2020.  

The state guidelines provide for students that are not vaccinated to be excluded from school until after 

the end of the flu season which is defined as March 31st. Per the New Jersey Department of Health, “The 

State Health Department’s goal is not to exclude anyone, but if the child does not receive the vaccine by 

December 31, 2020, he/she will be asked to leave school”. Despite your child receiving virtual learning 

service, it is still considered that your child is in attendance. 

Effective Monday, January 19, 2021, if your child has not been vaccinated he/she will be unable to log in 

to virtual classes and must return devices facilitated for virtual learning until they have received at least 

one dose of flu vaccine. Please make an appointment with your physician or local health department as 

soon as possible.  

If you need assistance with scheduling a timely appointment, please speak with the Family Advocate 

at__________________.  

 

Sincerely,  

The Leaguers, Incorporated 
405-425 University Avenue • 2nd Floor • Newark, New Jersey 07102  

973-643-0300 • Fax 973 624 1265• E-Mail info@theleaguers.org 
 
 
"Opportunity 'Through 'Education" 

       Mary 'B. 'Burch, .Founder  
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